OFFICE OF THE
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TOWN HALL
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finance@dunstable-ma.gov

September 22, 2014

Present: Ron Mikol, Harold Simmons, Dana Metzler, Kevin Welch, Pam Crocker
Absent: Christine Muir

The meeting opened at 7 p.m.

The board discussed an array of possibilities to fund all requests that were on a draft warrant for a special Town
Meeting. These options included the use of free cash for one time expenditures, redistribution of current
budget sums for reoccurring expenditures and the possible use of State House notes for two large long term
expenses. The discussion lasted about an hour. Since the support by Selectmen on some of the items was not
known at this time and the Advisory Board did not have its full membership, the board voted to consider all the
options and meet later on October 6th to formally vote on the articles and hold a Public Hearing later that night

as well.

There was no other business and we adjourned at 8:10 p.m.




